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Public Hearing 
Public Accounts and Audit Committee 

 
Federal Parliament’s Public Accounts and Audit Committee is holding a public hearing to examine 
three reports tabled by the Auditor-General in the financial year 2005–06. These reports are Audit 
Report No. 32, Management of the Tender Process for the Detention Services Contract, with 
Audit Report No. 34, Advance Passenger Processing, and Audit Report No. 21, Audit of 
Financial Statements of Australian Government Entities for the Period Ended 30 June 2005. 
 
The hearing will be held on Friday, 2 June 2006, from 10:00am – 3:15pm, in 
Committee Room 1R1, Parliament House, Canberra. 
 
The Committee will hold round-table discussions with witnesses from the agencies involved in the 
audits and the Australian National Audit Office (ANAO), to follow-up on recommendations and 
changes made as a result of the audit findings. 
 
Public Hearing Program – Friday, 2 June 2006 
 
10:00-11:45 am Audit Report No. 32, Management of the Tender Process for the Detention 

Services Contract with Audit Report No. 34, Advance Passenger Processing. 
Department of Immigration and Multicultural Affairs (DIMA) 

 
1:30-3:15 pm Audit Report No. 21, 2005-06, Financial Statements of Australian Government 

Entities. 
Department of Finance & Administration 
Department of Environment and Heritage 
Department of Families, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs 
Australian Taxation Office 

 
 
 

For more information: please contact the secretariat on telephone (02) 6277 4615 or visit 
the Committee’s website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa/ 
 

 


